


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

On the Appropriation of Additional Money To and the Expenditure of Additional Money From the General Fund for Fiscal Year 2024

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a proposed supplemental budget concerning the appropriation of additional money to and the expenditure of additional money from the General Fund of the Boulder Rural Fire Protection District ("District") for fiscal year 2024 has been submitted to the Board of Directors. A copy of the proposed Supplemental 2024 Budget has been filed in the District’s administrative offices at 6230 Lookout Road, Boulder, CO 80301; 303-530-9575, where the proposed Supplemental 2024 Budget is open for public inspection. The final adoption of the proposed Supplemental 2024 Budget will be considered at 5:00 pm at the August 27, 2024, regular meeting of the District Board. 

Any interested electors of the District may inspect the proposed Supplemental 2024 Budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to final adoption of the Supplemental 2024 Budget.


BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE BOULDER RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

By: /s/	Andrew Halperin	
Andrew Halperin, President of the Board of Directors 
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